

Ms Catherine Mannion
Commission for Aviation Regulation
3rd Floor
Alexandra House
Earlsfort Terrace
Dublin 2
D02 W773

16 April 2021

RE: Commission Paper CN2/2021 07 April 2021, Draft Decision on Winter 2021 Coordination Parameters at Dublin Airport

Dear Catherine.

I refer to the above consultation.

At an Emergency General Meeting of the Dublin Airport Coordination Committee on 17 February 2021, Dublin Airport proposed that, due to the continued uncertainty within the aviation market and because of no significant capacity being delivered for Winter 2021, the coordination parameters should remain unchanged. This proposal was supported by the entire Coordination Committee unopposed.

Aer Lingus welcomes CAR's draft decision to support the view of the Coordination Committee and roll forward the Winter 2020 limits into Winter 2021. Aer Lingus remains of the view that this is a sensible approach in what continues to be a challenging time for all industry stakeholders.

Yours sincerely,

Reid Moody

Chief Strategy and Planning Officer